----Original Message----

From: Samantha Crownover [mailto:samanthacrownover@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 12:35 PM

To: Michael Verveer; Martin, Alan

Subject: Letter to from the Baskerville Condos regarding ULI

September 17, 2014

Dear Urban Design Commission Members:

We submit the following letter to you regarding our concerns for items #11 and #12 on tonight's agenda: the development on block 72 by Urban Land Interests.

In general, we are very supportive of their project. In short, we have not yet come to an agreement regarding item #3, the location of the parking garage entrance and exit. We have been in discussion with ULI and will continue to discuss this issue. We are still in the process of gathering more information about it and learning the details.

We will be available at the meeting tonight to answer questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Will May Board of Governors President

Samantha Crownover Manager